
Town of South Windsor 

Veterans Memorial Park 

Monument Walk 

 

In an effort to honor veterans of South Windsor, both past and present, the Patriotic 

Commission is soliciting funds to enhance the beauty and functionality of Veterans 

Memorial Park through the creation of a permanent brick sculpture.  The sculpture will 

incorporate a patio type setting of an eagle with outstretched wings, at the head of a walkway 

into Veterans Memorial Park.  Resident veterans, and families of veterans, may purchase 

bricks inscribed with the veteran’s name, military branch, and years of service.  Each brick 

can accommodate two lines of engraving consisting of 13 letters/spaces per line.  The 

purchase of bricks is not limited to veterans.  Any town resident or business may purchase 

a brick to show their patriotism and support for this project.  The price per brick is $50.  

Applications for brick purchases by, or in honor of, veterans, must be accompanied by 

verification of military service. 

 
For further information or questions, contact the following members of the South Windsor 

Patriotic Commission: 

 

Herb Asplund, (H) 860-644-0881;   Ed Gawlinski, (H) 860-643-6532 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Brick Application – Please detach and mail with payment to:   

Town of South Windsor 

Patriotic Commission 

1540 Sullivan Avenue   

South Windsor, CT  06074 

(Make checks payable to: Town of South Windsor 

please note “VMP Project” in memo portion of your check) 

 
(First Line of Inscription; 13 letters/spaces) 

 
(Second Line of Inscription; 13 letters/spaces) 

 

Purchaser Information:  Name; ________________________________________ 

 

           Address; _______________________________________ 

            

           Phone #; _______________________________________ 


